‘22 Volleyball Camp Details
From Coach Ed Naeger:
Parents & Campers,

I want to take this opportunity to welcome all of you and say "Thank You" for signing up for our summer volleyball camp. Our
coaching staff as well as our

returning Nerinx Hall volleyball players are extremely excited to meet this year's campers. Below is some information that
I want to share with you.

Drop Off & Pick-Up Procedures

Please drop your daughter(s) off on the back parking lot located off of Garden Avenue.

There will be a drop off area just past the soccer field & athletic departments garage which will be on your right hand
side.

The campers will enter the gym through the rear doors and come up to the second floor where they will check-in.
We should have some signs and some camp counselors outside greeting the campers :-)

3/4th grade camp - June 6th - 9th, 2:30-4:30pm.

* Please arrive around 15 minutes prior to the start time, so we can get the campers checked in.

* Recommend that the girls wear knee pads, plus bring a water bottle.

* We will have a large water jug available if the girls need additional water for their bottles.

5/6th grade camp - June 6th - 9th, 4:30-6:30pm

* Please arrive around 15 minutes prior to the start time, so we can get the girls checked in.

* Recommend that the girls wear knee pads, plus bring a water bottle.

* We will have a large water jug available if the girls need additional water for their bottles.

Please tell your daughter(s) to bring a ton of positive energy & let them know that we plan on having a lot of FUN! If
anyone has any questions &/or concerns,
please feel free to send me an email @ enaeger@nerinxhs.org.

Ed Naeger

Nerinx Hall Volleyball
Varsity Coach
314-660-5905
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7th & 8th grade camp - June 20th - 23rd, 1 - 3pm

* Please arrive around 15 minutes prior to the start time, so we can get the girls checked in.
* Recommend that the girls wear knee pads, plus bring a water bottle.

* We will have a large water jug available if the girls need additional water for their bottles.

Please tell your daughter(s) to bring a ton of positive energy & let them know that we plan on having a lot of FUN! If anyone has
any questions &/or concerns,

please feel free to send me an email @ enaeger(@nerinxhs.org.

Ed Naeger

Nerinx Hall Volleyball

Varsity Coach

314-660-5905



‘22 Volleyball Camp Details

Welcome Class of 2026 & Parents,

Our coaching staff as well as our returning NH volleyball players are excited that all of you have signed up for our summer camp.
As of this writing we have 34 campers who will be attending. We are looking forward to meeting and working with all of you. Be
prepared to work hard and too have lots of fun!

Below are a few reminders about the dates & times as well as some additional information for you. In the meantime, if anyone
has any questions &/or concerns, please do not hesitate to shoot me an email @ enaeger@nerinxhs.org.

Drop Off & Pick-Up Procedures

Please drop your daughter(s) off on the back parking lot located off of Garden Avenue.

e There will be a drop off area just past the soccer field & athletic departments garage which will be on your right hand
side.

e The campers will enter the gym through the rear doors and come up to the second floor where they will check-in.

e We should have some signs and some camp counselors outside greeting the campers :-)

e Camp starts on Monday 6/13 & goes through Thursday 6/16, from 3-5pm.

® Please arrive around 15-20 minutes prior to the start time, so we can get the girls checked in.

® We recommend that the girls wear knee pads, however not required.

® Bring your own water bottle. Water fountain will not be available; however we will have a large Igloo cooler available
for the refills.

Ed Naeger

Nerinx Hall Volleyball
Varsity Coach
314-660-5905



